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THE VALE OF GLAMORGAN COUNCIL 
 

COMMUNITY LIAISON COMMITTEE 
 
 

REQUEST FOR CONSIDERATION OF A MATTER BY THE COMMITTEE 
(*TO BE MADE BY THE TOWN / COMMUNITY COUNCIL VIA THEIR CLERK*) 
 
 
Date:  20 July 2022 
 
Name of Town/Community Council: Llandough Community Council 
 
It is requested that the Community Liaison Committee consider the following 
matter.  (N.B. Items that are site specific should be referred to the appropriate 
Council department): 
 

Traffic speed concerns within Vale of Glamorgan Communities. 
 

 
 
Reason(s) for request: 

There are concerns within the community about the speed of traffic along 
Leckwith and Penlan Road and the potential for road accidents linked to 
speeding traffic. It is considered that there may well be a problem in other 
communities in the Vale of Glamorgan. It is suggested that the Head of 
Highways make a presentation to the Committee on any actions available to 
reduce the speed of traffic in local communities. 
 

 
 
PLEASE RETURN TO: Room 26 
    Democratic and Scrutiny Services 

Directorate of Resources 
    The Vale of Glamorgan Council 
    Civic Offices 
    Barry 

CF63 4RU 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR COUNCIL USE ONLY: 
 
 
Date Received: 19/07/2022 at 5:35am. 
 
 
Subject Matter: Traffic speed concerns in Vale of Glamorgan Communities. 
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Copy of request passed to Executive/Director(s)/Officer(s):   
 

Emma Reed - Head of Neighbourhood Services and Transport 
 

Mike Clogg - Operational Manager Engineering 
 

 
19/07/22 at 11:00 

 
 
 
Copy to Chair/Vice Chair:    YES 
 
 
FOR COMMITTEE AGENDA:  YES 
 
 
If yes:  Report / Slide Presentation / Verbal Update     
If no please state reason: 
 

I think this will be timely with the 20mph rollout and the fact that we need to get 
some more information out to Town and Community councils which we had 
planned for the Autumn ‘22.  A presentation will be provided by myself and the 
Operational Manger for Engineering at the 27th October 2022 meeting. 

Head of Neighbourhood Services & Transport 
19/07/22 at 15:05 

 
 
Chief Executive’s comments:  In agreement with Officer comments above. 
 
 
 
 
 
Date of written response(s) to Town/Community Council: 
 
Acknowledgement of receipt:  19 July 2022 at 10:51 to Paul Egan at 
clerk@llandough-cc.co.uk from Amy Rudman. 
 
Confirmation of scheduling: 19 July 2022 at 16:40 to Paul Egan at 
clerk@llandough-cc.co.uk from Amy Rudman. 
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